
The Pochin School
Newsletter 10th December 2021

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

I would like to thank the children from year 5 and 6 and their parents who supported the school
in bringing two teams to the Trust’s Indoor Athletics competition. All the children had a really fantastic 
time and did brilliantly. Pochin Team A came second and Pochin Team B came 5th. We look forward to next 
year when the school will be participating in a mixed and girls football league.

Today we would like to share the news that Mrs Rimmer will be leaving us after Christmas. She has enjoyed 
working at the school and has been a valued member of the team for the past 10 years. Mrs Rimmer who is a
mother of two young children wishes to spend more time with her family and take a break from classroom teaching
in a Primary school.  Mrs Rimmer would like to say thank you for all the happy memories she has from over the years and it has been 
a pleasure for her to work with all the children in The Pochin School.  She will be greatly missed and I am sure all parents would like 
to thank her for her support as their children have passed through her class. 

We have a new experienced teacher joining our class 1 team called Mrs Lovett in the new year and we look forward to her getting to 
know us and your children in the Spring term.

Diary Dates

December
• 15th – Class 2 trip to Roots farm to pick Brussel sprouts
• 17th – School Christmas Jumper Day
• 17th – School Christmas Dinner Day – please bring a Christmas 
• Cracker to have with your Christmas lunch
• 17th - Christmas Picture available to order from PTA on display     
• in reception area
• 21st- Christmas Church Service  - will be available on the  

school website
• 21st – School Plays available on the school website
• 21st – school closes for Christmas

January 2022
• 6th – school reopens for children

February 
• 1st – Governors Meeting 6:30pm
• 1st – Years 5/6 Basket Ball Competition (BEP)

Next week

School Dinners
Week 1

2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Bolognaise Pasta Bake or      
Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake

Tue – Chicken or Quorn Fillet +  
rice

Wed – Chicken Pizza or Cheese  
and Tomato Pizza

Thur – Fish fingers or                
Vegetarian Sausages, 
chips,  beans/hoops

Fri – Christmas Dinner

Cultures Celebrated within our School
Language of the Month - Greek

British Value of the Month - Individual Liberty
Pochin Value of the Month - Honesty

Head Teacher and House Point Awards
The following children have  worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.

Savannah, Inara, Vihaan, Xander, Kieran, Tyler, 
Jessica, Dhruv, Krish



Thank you to all the staff and parents who kindly donated to the wonderful charity 
‘Baby Basics’ who support new mums and families struggling to meet the financial 
and practical burden of looking after new babies.


